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Texas Public Finance Authority 
Request for Proposals  
for Financial Advisor 
RFP No. 347-23-0050 

 
 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
 
The following questions were submitted to the Authority by 5:00PM CT, August 7, 2023: 
 

1. Please confirm the method in which TPFA would like the RFP responses submitted.  There 
are mentions of the submission of a pdf, but we would appreciate clarification on the exact 
procedure that TPFA prefers. 
 
Answer:  The Appendix for Question 2.A may be included in the PDF submission; 
however, the Appendix for Question 2.A Excel spreadsheet should be completed and 
included with your response as a separate attachment.   

 
2. Should the proposal be submitted electronically to the following email address: 

RFP@tpfa.texas.gov? 
 

Answer:  Yes. 


